
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice for Annual Meeting of MetroWest Chess Club 
Tuesday Jan 18, 2011 at 6:00pm 
 
MetroWest Chess Club (Club) invites you to attend the Annual 
Meeting of the Club to be held at our usual location at the Natick 
Senior Center. Please note that the Natick Senior Center is 
currently located at 90 Oak St., Natick MA. 
 
This purpose of the Annual Meeting is to provide a forum where 
the members of the Club can meet with the Board, the Board 
report status of the Club to members, and to generally exchange 
ideas and comments.  
 
There is no special business planned for this meeting. 
 
Mark Kaprielian 
President 
MetroWest Chess Club 
www.MetroWestChess.org 
 


